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COVID-19 AID FOR NONPROFITS

& SMALL BUSINESSES

Richland County is accepting applications from organizations
that serve vulnerable individuals, businesses and communities
impacted by COVID-19. Apply by Friday, Sept. 30
at: https://bit.ly/rc-arpagrant

Organizations in Richland County can apply for their share of federal funding to help alleviate
effects of the COVID-19 pandemic.

Richland County received $16 million in emergency federal funding through the American
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). The County is distributing those funds to help small businesses, nonprofits
and other organizations that were impacted by COVID-19.

Eligible organizations can apply for funding online via ZoomGrants through Friday, Sept. 30.

Apply in up to three of the following categories: small businesses, nonprofits, workforce training,
education assistance, home repairs for seniors, addressing food insecurity, broadband services in
underserved areas, affordable housing, services for unhoused people, and youth and recreational

MORE INFO

Applicant training sessions: 6 p.m. Sept. 12 and 10 a.m. Sept. 13;
visit www.richlandcountysc.gov for location details
Questions? Visit www.richlandonline.com/arpafunding
or call: 803-576-1355 or 803-576-5459
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